
 
 

NEWS ITEM 

SAHPRA’s website has revamped navigation for easier access to key documentation & E-

Services   

Pretoria, 11 March 2024 – The Communications and Public Relations Unit has again re-

evaluated the navigation of the South African Health Products Regulatory Authority (SAHPRA) 

website for easier access to key documentation and E-Services.  

• Key documentation such templates, forms, guidelines, and Communications to 

Industry are now even more accessible with guiding visuals under E-Library, just below 

the sliding banner. 

• E-Services now has a place in our secondary navigation. 

Navigation has changed from this: 

 



To this: 

 

 


